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Dear Familes,                                                                   

 

On 15th March, Puddletown First School looks forward to raising as much 

money as we can to support Comic Relief and the wonderful charities they 

endorse.  

Once again, we will be asking for your help. 

 

The School Council have come up with the following plans for the day. 

 

Non-School Uniform Day – Red and/or Stripes and Spots 

Go ‘red-to-toe’ by wearing as much red as you can or show your fun side with 

some spots and stripes. A suggested donation of £1 per child on the day can 

be brought into school. Don’t forget your red nose as well! 

 

Do Something Funny for Money 

Following the tradition of Red Nose Day, we’re encouraging children to tap 

into their inner comedians. Within each class, we’ll have a funny-off, with the 

one getting the most laughs winning a prize. In the spirit of raising money, we 

again suggest a £1 donation to enter into the competition and come ready to 

present your most hilarious joke, song or skit. 

 

Comic Relief PE 

Mr. Treble will be holding red-nose-themed PE lessons for the children during 

their regular PE slot on a Friday. Get practicing your nose & spoon technique! 

 

We hope you can help us raise as much money as possible for Comic Relief by 

supporting the fundraising activities in school and making them a memorable 

experience.  

 

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of those in need. 

 

Many thanks, 

Miss Bridge and the Puddletown First School Council  
 


